
February 3, 2020 

Mindy Wi!cox, AICP, Planning Manager 
City of Inglewood, Planning Division 
One West \11anchester Boulevard, 4th Floor 
Inglewood, CA 90301 

Re: Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Draft EIR 

Dear Ms. Wilcox, 

lam writing to you today as an Inglewood business owner who is dedicated to reducing man's 
impact on our environment. For that reason, I am proud to support the Inglewood Basketball 
and Entertainment Center Project and respectfully ask the City to approve the project's draft 
environmental impact report (EIR) in a timely manner. 

For more than two decades, I have been in the transportation business. My company, Motev, is 
committed to planting a tree for every vehicle trip we take. \Ne are very passionate about 
climate change and believe everyone must do his or her part to reduce their carbon footprint. 
Did you know that tropical forest destruction accounts for about 20 percent of current 
greenhouse gas emissions? 

Technology has the power to change the world for the better. We embrace and champion the 
advancement of technologies designed to support environmental sustainability. This is why I am 
so excited for the Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center to be built in Inglewood. The 
draft EIR shows that the project will become one of the most environmentally-friendly and 
energy-efficient sports venues in the country. The EIR is an extremely thorough examination of 
the project that provides innovative solutions to the issues, such as a transportation demand 
management program to reduce vehicle trips and LEED Gold certification for the project. 

Inglewood residents deserve the benefits from new developrnent that provides thoughtful 
responses to the complex environmental challenges of our world today. Please approve the 
draft EIR and let's move as fast as possible to get this project approved. 

Regards, 


